File- WC

25X1A9a

11 March 1953

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD	
SUBJECT: Security, Safety, and Emergency Planning -	25X1A6a
PRESENT: Colonel White,	25X1A9a
TIME : 2 p.m., 11 March 1953	
PLACE : Colonel White's Office, 226 Administration Building	
1. It was reported to Colonel White that a meeting held on 10 March (Memorandum for the Record attached) had cleared the majority of the items of the two reports. In reviewing the 10 March Memorandum for the Record, the NNO following action was taken:	of
a. will study and make a report in support of the	
a. will study and make a report in support of the recommendation for a horse patrol of	25X1A6
b. will investigate the possibility of preparation	25X1A9a
of badges by Inspection and Security here at Headquarters in lieu of	25X1A6a
purchase of equipment for	_ 25X1A9a
was directed in coordination with	of
Security to prepare a recommendation for study and survey of ways and means of solving the water problem at	25X1A6
	25X1A9
d. was authorized to go ahead with the installation of the fan in the operating room.	tion
	25X1A9a
e. was directed to construct wooden fire escapes Building 13.	; for
f. He was authorized to design and construct an incinerator at a cost not to exceed \$800.	ì
g. Purchase of the rubber floor pad for the emergency generator house was authorized at approximately \$88.	
h. Purchase of four back packs for fighting brush fires was authorized at approximately \$33 each.	25X1A6a
2. The general state of emergency planning was discussed brief that the major items of concern must await solution until the substantive planning recently proposed has been completed.	efly.

NO CHANGE 67, 1087.22 87.000, 02.

Approved For Release 2000/08/04 : CA P78-04720A000100030038-5

directed to prepare two requisitions covering certain materiel shortages, the first of which would cover those items needed under any circumstance and the second to cover those which might be subject to later determination upon completion of the substantive planning. A discussion of the problem of stocking currency at led to the conclusion that the subject should be reopened, and was directed to discuss it with the Comptroller to determine his position and possible methods of representing the question.

25X1A9a

1 Att - Memo for Record dtd 10 March 53

25X1A6a cc:

25X1A6a

25X1A9a

EPO